
                        

 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Support Group Members & Friends: 

An important update. . . instead of holding our support group meeting in October, 

please plan to attend the SSF's Inaugural Los Angeles Area Walk for 

Sjögren's instead!   

Join us on Saturday, October 20th at the Community Regional Park in La Mirada, 

California for the Walk for Sjögren's. This will be a great opportunity to connect with 

other Sjögren's patients. 

Come out and hear from two wonderful speakers:  

Steven Taylor, CEO of the Sjogren's Syndrome Foundation, and  

George Sarka, MD, DrPH, Associate Clinical Professor of Medicine, UCLA 

Bring your Questions for Steven Taylor and Dr. Sarka to answer your 

questions about living with Sjögren's and what is on the horizon for Sjögren's 

patients!   

We hope you and your family & friends will join us and participate in this enjoyable, 

non-competitive family fun event to increase awareness and learn more about 

Sjögren's. 

If you have any questions about the Walk, please contact Kisha James, Senior 

Director of Fundraising, at kjames@sjogrens.org  or  (301) 530-4420 ext. 218. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Walk! 

Saturday, October 20, 2018 
La Mirada Community Regional Park 

13701 Adelfa Drive, La Mirada, CA 90638  

Registration Opens at 9:00 A.M. 

Walk Steps-Off at 10:00 A.M. 
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